
For more information, contact the City of West Hollywood’s Taxi Specialist at
(323) 848-6362 or visit www.weho.org

Riding in a bandit taxicab (unlicensed taxicab) is a  
HUGE risk and may jeopardize your safety. 

Why?
•	Some passengers have been overcharged,  

victimized by credit card fraud, identity theft  
or theft of their ATM PIN number

•	Some drivers have been found to have  
criminal records or have committed sexual assault

•	Some drivers may have drug or alcohol problems

•	Bandit taxicabs sometimes are not insured

Before you enter a taxiCAB, check to see if it is 
displaying a City of West Hollywood “Licensed Taxicab” seal!

Bandit Taxicabs
are lurking in West Hollywood!


